Daliana Coban

Manager, Regulatory Law Telephone: 416.542.2627

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited  Facsimile: 416.542.3024 To Ro N To
14 Carlton Street requlatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

Toronto, ON M5B 1K5 www.torontohydro.com HYDRO

December 15, 2016

via RESS - signed original to follow by courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”)
Application to Finalize 2017 Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges
OEB File No. EB-2016-0254

Toronto Hydro writes to the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) in respect of the above-noted matter.

Please see attached Toronto Hydro’s updated Exhibit 1, Tab 3, Schedule 1 (Rates Model) with revised
titles for the Standby Rates.

Sincerely,

[Original signed by]

Daliana Coban

Manager, Regulatory Law

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

cc: Andrew Sasso, Toronto Hydro
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